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From: Onesimus Muhwezi 
Sent: 10 July 2018 12:18
To: UNDP GEF <undpgef@undp.org>; Nicholas Burunde <nicholas.burunde@undp.org>; Omar Ssemanda Senyonjo <omar.senyonjo@undp.org>; Sarah Mujabi <sarah.mujabi@undp.org>; Wilson Kwamya <wilson.kwamya@undp.org>
Cc: Adey Tesfaye <adey.tesfaye@undp.org>; Faris Khader <faris.khader@undp.org>; Phemo Karen Kgomotso <phemo.kgomotso@undp.org>
Subject: RE: Project Extension Request: GEF Uganda - UNDP ID (PIMS 4493)

Dear Adey,

Thank you for the good news.  Let us work towards accomplishing remaining tasks.

Kind regards,



From: UNDP GEF 
Sent: Tuesday, July 10, 2018 10:04 AM
To: Onesimus Muhwezi <onesimus.muhwezi@undp.org>; Nicholas Burunde <nicholas.burunde@undp.org>; Omar Ssemanda Senyonjo <omar.senyonjo@undp.org>; Sarah Mujabi <sarah.mujabi@undp.org>; Wilson Kwamya <wilson.kwamya@undp.org>
Cc: Adey Tesfaye <adey.tesfaye@undp.org>; Faris Khader <faris.khader@undp.org>; Phemo Karen Kgomotso <phemo.kgomotso@undp.org>
Subject: Project Extension Request: GEF Uganda - UNDP ID (PIMS 4493)

Dear colleagues,
We are pleased to inform you that the no-cost extension request of GEF project, entitled "Addressing barriers to the adoption of improved charcoal production technologies and Sustainable Land Management practices through an integrated approach", (PIMS 4493), has been approved by the UNDP-GEF Executive Coordinator. The new closure date is Nov 20, 2019. 
Best regards,
 
Ms. Adey Tesfaye
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